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Book Week 

 
Our whole school will be celebrating Book Week 

with a variety of events and activities. A letter 

with further details has been sent home. Please 

find below a timetable of events:  

 

Mon       26 Feb      Readathon   

 

Wed      28 Feb     The Railway Children 

 

                                                                                    

Thu       1 Mar        Parent Reading sessions: 

                    RH, 1C, 2H     2.30  -  2.50 

                             Nam             11.15  - 11.35 

                             Npm               2.45  -  3.05 

                                 

Thu      1 Mar       Dress up Day 

 

Fri      2 Mar        Parent Reading sessions: 

                   RD, 1K, 2W     2.30  -  2.50 

 

                            Little Treasures        11.20 

 

 
 

 

Readathon 

 
During Book Week  children in Reception, 

Y1 and Y2 are taking part in READATHON 

which is a national sponsored event. A 

sponsor card will be sent home. The 

children will be reading a variety of books 

in school and they will benefit from any 

support and encouragement you can offer 

at home. Sponsorship money should be in 

school no later than Friday 9th March and 

any amount is greatly appreciated.Thank 

you for your support. 

 

 
 

Little Treasures 

 
As part of Book Week, parents are invited 

to a shared story ‘Ten Little Fingers and 

Ten Little Toes’ read by the teacher on 

Friday 2nd March at 11.20am.  

Dress Up Day 

 
As part of our Book Week celebrations, 

children can come to school on Thursday 

1st March dressed as their favourite 

character from a book. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Board Games      Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       STEM                 Mrs White 

                       Dance                 Miss Kervin 

                       Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                       Readathon 

                        

Tuesday          Y2 Swimming 

 

Wednesday    The Railway Children  

 

Thursday       Parent Reading Sessions 

 

                         Dress Up Day 

 

Friday          Parent Reading Sessions 

 

                  Biscuit Day – 1C 

 

                          Basketball Club 3-4pm  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   97.33% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     91.35% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95.24% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    91.72% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    100% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98.26% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 
95.41% 

4 classes in green this week!  Well 

done to Snowdrops, Sunflowers and 

Daffodils  for great attendance – 

keep it up! 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

         Starlight Recycling 

 
Thank you to anyone who donated their 

unwanted clothing to our recycling collection. As 

ever, your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to the following children            

who have achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week: 

Abigail Owusu    2W 

Jumier Ahmed   2W 
 

Gymnastics 

 
Congratulations to our Y2 Gymnastics Team who 

took part in a competition and came 2nd 

throughout the city. Well done Team Lister, we 

are very proud of you! 


